
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

Re: Recall for Dorel Home Furnishings, Inc. Cosco 2-Step Kitchen Stepper 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Products Safety Commission, Dorel Home Furnishings, 
Inc. is conducting a Voluntary Safety Recall of certain Cosco 2-step kitchen steppers, as the 
safety bar on the back of the product can detach or break while in use, posing serious fall and 
injury hazards to consumers may not latch properly or break, posing a fall risk to consumers. 

The recalled 2-step kitchen steppers bear the model numbers:11349WHG1E, 11349GRN1E, 
11349NVY1E, 11349WHG2, 11349GRN4, 11349GRN12, 11349WHG12C, 11349WHG12W, 
11349WHG4F, and 11349CBWH4T and were distributed beginning in February 2021. 

The firm has received 34 reports of incidents concerning involving the 2-step kitchen steppers, 
including two incidents resulting in head injuries.   

We ask that you check the units in your inventory to determine if you still have any of the 
subject 2-step kitchen steppers.  If you do, stop sale of the affected 2-step kitchen steppers 
immediately.   

Consumers should immediately stop using the safety bar on the recalled kitchen stepper and 
store it out of children’s reach until it is repaired. Contact Cosco for a free replacement sliding 
lock mechanism, including installation instructions and updated safety warnings. 

Consumers should follow one of the following to request their kit: 

Visit: https://www.coscoproducts.com and click on “SAFETY NOTICES” at the top 

Call: 1-888-628-3778 (Monday–Friday, 9 a.m.–6 p.m. ET) 

Email: recall@coscoproducts.com 

Enclosed is a copy of notification letters that Cosco plans to send to those consumers for which 
it has contact information.  We request that you do the same. 

Our number one priority is the satisfaction and safety of our customers.  Thank you in advance 
for your cooperation.        


